X  Church

X  street

X  town

X Postcode
Dear Revd X XXXXX,

How are you? How are you doing?

My name is Joe and I’m part of the new Student Christian Movement Society starting up in Durham. We’re really excited to get a group off the ground and empower students to be part of the global ecumenical movement. We would love to work with your Church. Is there any ministry that you do that you would like students to be aware of? Do you have students in your Church? 

Please see the flyer enclosed in this envelope. We’d love it if you could pin this to your notice board and make your congregation aware of our programme of events this term. At the moment we’re looking for sources of funding and we’d really appreciate your support. Do you have any funds to support groups like us? Or would you be able to do a collection for our group during a service? We’d be happy to come and be interviewed during a sermon, run a stall or do a talk about our student society for your congregation. 
Blessings,

Joe
